Debbie Kauffman

From: Debbie Kauffman

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 6:09 PM

To: Hanah Tepe

Cc: Celina Tyler (ctyler@tmcrv.com)

Subject: Battery Tray Recall

Attachments: Battery Tray 573 Report.docx; F550 Battery Tray Repair Instructions.pdf; Thor Battery

Tray master - Updated 07292019 .xls

Hanah,

It was a pleasure speaking with you all this morning. As promised, attached is our draft of the 573 that we
plan to submit to NHTSA, the draft repair instructions and the unit listing for the universe for the recall. As
mentioned on the call this morning, none of the repairs have been completed on the inspected units whether
they passed our inspection or not. We're recommending that all units included in the universe have the
additional angle added.

On the 573, could you please let me know the Brand/Trade and Model associate with this recall?

Please review and let me know if you have any questions regarding any of this. | look forward to speaking
with you tomorrow at 9:30.

Debbie Kauffman
MORryde International, Inc.
574-293-1581 ext 1298



